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Math...

This month the students have learnt about
how the Maya culture, Greeks and the
Roman culture lived in their different time
periods. Grade 6 are also paragraphing
more in their writing, this was shown in
their summary of texts that were read in
class and their formally written dialogues. 

Students are working with
decimals, fractions, and
percents. We are learning how
to convert between the three
and how to answer word
problems based on them. We
also began practicing
multiplication and division of
fractions. 

The students now know the
difference between
invertebrates and vertebrates
as well as the different types
of invertebrates that live in the
ocean.

Students have completed and
presented Google Slides
presentations about figures of
the Renaissance including:
Leonardo da Vinci,
Michelangelo, Rafael Santi,
Erasmus, and Nicolaus
Copernicus. We have also talked
about Gutenberg and his
contribution to the world. 

Science...

Grade 6

History...

Language Arts...


